
H_211 Version 2, 4 April 2011 

20 April 2017 

Peter Thompson 
xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxx.xxx.xxx.xx 

Dear Peter, 

Acknowledgement of Official Information Request 

I acknowledge receipt of your request for information under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 in regards to financial information for the 115 Units owned by HDC. 

Your request was received on the 20 April 2017 and has been passed to the appropriate Council Officer(s) for a 
response within 20 working days. 

If you have any enquiries regarding the progress of your request, do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours faithfully 

Ashley Cotter-Hope 
Group Manager Executive Assistant Business Services


